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CYBHWG voting process and status 

• Voting members from the work group used Microsoft forms via e-mail to determine the top 3 choices for Legacy 

recommendations and the top 5 for New recommendations.  

• Top choice vote ended with 10 items that were ranked by order of priority with 43% for the cut off. 

• One overarching recommendation of a Medicaid rate increase was approved by consensus of the members.  

• The next work group meeting will include prioritizing the top choice recommendations. 

Subgroup recommendations and next steps 

• Determine who will be the point of contact for workforce & Rates subcommittees 2023 recommendations. 

• Create a small group of the subgroup to determine needs/issues and the best way forward for workforce administrative 

barriers, Managed Care Organization’s (MCO’s) and auditing process. 

• Determine if both meetings are needed in December. 

• Discuss support items to bring forward. 
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